Date: _____________________


Anthony Van Glad
Supervisor, Town of Gilboa
PO Box 267
Gilboa, New York 12076

Dear Mr. Van Glad:

This letter is in support of the Town of Gilboa CDBG program.   As a resident of Gilboa I would like to express my thanks for this opportunity to support such a worthy program.  This program would rehab homes in the Town that are in desperate need of repair, making them a safe environment to live in.  Homes will also be more affordable to live in through increased weatherization. The CDBG program in Gilboa will allow the families in this community to continue to live here.

There are many families that are low income and could benefit from this program.  We also have a large community of seniors who are on fixed incomes and trying to stay in their homes rather than moving into nursing homes.  By improving accessibility in their homes, they are able to maintain their independence.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please consider the Town of Gilboa for this program, it will have a big impact on the people in this community.  This program provides families and seniors with safe and accessible housing to live in and the rehabbed homes will be affordable for people so they are able to stay in their homes and not leave the community.  This program would provide significant help to our Town.  

Sincerely,

Signature:  ______________________________________________


Name (printed):  _________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________




Please return to WCCRC, 125 Main Street, Suite A, Stamford, NY 12167 or info@westerncatskills.org by February 13, 2015.
